
 

21 November 2023 
 
 
Subject: AFRALO’s Resolution on AFRINIC (approved by AFRALO members on 23 
August 2023) 
 
 
Ms. Hadia El Miniawi  
Chair, African Regional At-Large Organization (AFRALO) 
 
Dear Ms. Hadia El Minawi, 
 
On behalf of the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers, thank you 
for the letter dated 28 August 2023 from former AFRALO Chair Seun Ojedeji 
including AFRALO’s Resolution in support of the African Network Information Centre 
(AFRINIC), which was approved by AFRALO members on 23 August 2023.  
 
ICANN appreciates the time and effort expended by AFRALO members in reaching 
its resolution to support efforts to address AFRINIC’s governance issues. 
 
We will continue to closely monitor the situation and provide support (if and where 
required) to restore AFRINIC’s functional governance, long-term stability, and 
operations.  
 
Thank you again for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tripti Sinha 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 
 
cc: Seun Ojedeji, Sally Costerton  
 
 

https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/ojedeji-to-sinha-costerton-28aug23-en.pdf

